Time: 70 Minutes

CADET COLLEGE KALLAR KAHAR ENTRANCE TEST FOR CLASS 8TH – 2018 ENTRY PAPER ENGLISH

Total Marks: 70

	Write a paragraph (not less than one page) on 'Quaid-e-Azam'.	(15) °
Q-2	Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end.	(10)
	Newspapers keep us constantly in touch with the whole of mankind. In old days a man's world consisted of his own village and one or two neighbouring villages. It was difficult for him to know what was going on in other parts of the country. But today the press assisted by rapid means of communication brings us news from the farthest corner of the globe. The press is also responsible for educating public opinion. The laws of a nation are really shaped by its press. In fact the public receives guidance from the newspapers. Thus their power in modern times is really great.	
	Questions a. What is the responsibility of the press today?	
	b. How are the newspapers a source of public guidance?c. What good do the newspapers do to us?d. How are the laws of a country shaped nowadays?	
	e. What is your opinion about the power of the press?	
Q-3	Use the following words in sentences:-	(5)
	a. Frighten b. Endanger c. Excitement d. Warded e: Humorous	
Q-4	Supply the missing letters in the following words:-	(5)
Q T	a. H_r_our b. Dro_n c. S_or_en d. U_ually e. Pas_en_er	(3)
Q-5	Change the following sentences into Indirect Form:- a. He said to his friend, "Please lend me your bike." b. The father said to his son, "Do not leave this room?" c. The teacher said, "Who is next on the list?" d. He said to me, "Will you listen to me?" Stablid said "He will go there"	(10)
	e. Shahid said, "He will go there."	(4.5)
Q-6	Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions:- a. I was sorry to hear his death. b. They were informed my arrival. c. The Police opened fire the demonstrators. d. Please forgive him his misbehaviour. e. He always relies his own efforts.	(10)
Q-7	Fill in the blanks with suitable verbs:-	(8)
	 a. They (not do) their work regularly. b. She (learn) French for two years. c. We already (complete) our home task. 	
	d. If he ate more cake, he (be) ill.	
Q-8	3 Translate the following sentences into English	(7)

*****) / (~

Time: 80 Minutes

CADET COLLEGE KALLAR KAHAR ENTRANCE TEST FOR CLASS 8TH – 2019 ENTRY PAPER ENGLISH

1

Total Marks: 70

Note: All questions are compulsory. Use of ink remover will deserve no credit. Q-1 Write a paragraph (not less than one page) on 'My Favourite Book'. (15)Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end. Q-2 (10)In big cities, hundreds of men, women and children die every year in road accidents. Accidents are mostly caused by our carelessness. There will be fever road accidents if people on the road have traffic sense. The moment you leave your house, you are at risk. It does not matter whether you walk or ride a bicycle, motor cycle or drive a car. Our actions and those of others on the road are responsible of our safety. You can minimize the risk by following some simple rules. Many big cities have traffic lights. Always obey the traffic lights for road safety. If there is red light, you must stop. When the light turns yellow, you must get ready without moving your bicycle or vehicle. Move on, when the light turns green. Violation of these rules may cause serious accidents. Many more traffic rules and road signs are there for you to develop a traffic sense. Questions a. What is the major cause of accidents?. b. How can we minimize accidents? What things are responsible of our safety? c. d. How can we develop a traffic sense? What is the importance of the traffic lights on the road? e. Q-3 Use the following words in sentences:-(7) a. Dispute b. Infectious c. Immense d. Privilege Offensive e. Violation f. Verily g. Q-4 Supply the missing letters in the following words:-(8) Chi d sh Re o ce T _amp d. S...cri...ice a. b. c. C le ration f. C tody St...ugg...e Ig..oran...e. h. Q-5 Change the following sentences into Indirect Form-(5) They say, "We have done our duty." Raza said, "Where are you going." b. The teacher said, "Write it." c. He said, "I am unwell." d. She will say "The Sun sets in the West." e. (5) Q-6 Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions:-I am inclined believe her. a. what you say. I can't make b. its historical buildings. Lahore is famous c. his help. He assured me d. We must have faith God. Define the following parts of speech and given two examples of each:-(10)Q-7 Material Noun Pronoun C. b. Conjunction a. Verb Adjective d. (10)Translate the following paragraph into English Q-8

میں آٹھویں جماعت میں پڑھتا ہوں۔ میر اسکول شہر کا بہترین سکول ہے۔ مجھے چار استاد پڑھاتے ہیں۔ وہ سب محنتی ہیں۔ ہمارے سکول میں ایک باغ ہے۔اس باغ میں ہر طرح کے پھول کھلے ہوئے ہیں۔اس میں پر ندے چپجہاتے ہیں۔ ہمارے سکول میں ایک کھیل کا میدان ہے۔ ہم اس میں کر کٹ کھیلتے ہیں۔ ہمارے سکول میں ایک بڑا ہال بھی ہے۔ ہم اپنے سکول سے بہت محبت کرتے ہیں۔ Time: 50 Minutes Total Marks: 60 CADET COLLEGE KALLAR KAHAR

ENTRANCE TEST FOR CLASS 8TH - 2022 ENTRY PAPER ENGLISH

Note: All questions are compulsory.

Q-1 Write a short essay on the topic given below

"Spring Season"

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end. Q-2

(10)

(15)

Later it was learnt that if the angle of the parts of the wings of the glider could be changed in certain ways, advantage could be taken of currents of air to rise very high and stay up a long time. By steering it is even possible to control the direction, and to go against the wind like a sailing ship. Different ways of throwing the glider into the air have been found, so that passenger does not have to run with it. He can sit in the machine and rise thousands of feet, remain in the air for several hours and travel as much as sixty miles, without any engine. But gliding is dangerous, and many gliding airmen have been killed. Gliding could be carried out only when the win was just right. The machine was never under real control. It was seen that if the glider could be fitted with an engine to pull it along fast enough, it could lift itself in the air.

Questions

- a. How could the advantage of currents of air be taken?
- b. How is it possible to control the direction of the glider?
- Is gliding an easy task? Give reason. c.
- When could gliding be carried out? d.
- Q-3 Change the following sentences into indirect form.

(5)

- He says, "I am unwell".
- He said to her, "I live in this building". b.
- She said, "They are not doing their duty well" c.
- Aslam said to me, "Tell the truth" d.
- She said to me, "Please, help me" e.
- Q-4 Fill in the blanks with suitable verbs:-

(5)

- Aslam (swim) for three hours.
- The bus (stop) before we stepped out. b.
- The sun (not rise) before we were ready to leave. c.
- d. He (leave) twenty minutes ago.
- This watch (not cost) very much. e.

(5)

- Q-5 Use the following words in sentences:-
 - Sorrowful b. Pretend a.
 - d. Give way e.

- Flour
- Q-6 Define the following parts of speech and give two examples of each.
 - Verb Noun a. b.
 - d. Adverb e. Pronoun

(5)

(5)

(10)

Translate the following sentences into English O-7

1۔ مہمان آپکے ہوں گے۔ 2۔ تم کب سفر پر روانہ ہور ہے ہو؟ 3۔ عور تیں ہار بنار ہی تھیں۔ 4۔ وہ صبح سے کام کر رہاتھا۔ 5۔ شکاری نے کوئی پر ندہ نہیں کپڑا۔

c.

Destruction

Adjective

Use the following sentences into passive voice:-Q-8

- The mother loves the children. a.
- b. Why did she write such a letter?
- They had gained nothing. c.
- d. Open the book.
- She will pluck the fruit. e.

Time: 60 Minutes CADET COLLEGE KALLAR KAHAR Total Marks: 60

ENTRANCE TEST FOR CLASS 8TH - 2023 ENTRY PAPER ENGLISH

Note: All questions are compulsory.

Q-1 Write a short essay (Not less than one page) on the topic given below (15)"Life of a Soldier"

Q-2 Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end.

Shylock was a miser – the best known money lender in Venice. He was not liked by the people, because he was a hard man who demanded a high rate of interest and showed no mercy to those who could not pay back the money borrowed from him. Now Shylock hated Antonio, partly because Antonio showed dislike for Shylock's hard character but chiefly because Antonio himself often lent money without asking any interest on it and that of course, spoiled Shylock's business. So Shylock waited for the day when he could harm Antonio. Not knowing that Shylock hated him in this way, Antonio went with his friend Bassanio to borrow three thousand ducats, 'I shall be able to pay it back with interest.' said Antonio to Shylock, 'as soon as my ships come to port.'

Questions

- How did Shylock treat the people? a.
- b. Why did Antonio dislike Shylock?
- c. What was Shylock's main desire?
- Why did Antonio go to Shylock with his friend? d.
- Q-3 Change the following sentences into Indirect Form.

(5)

(10)

- Asim said, "Ï love my country." a.
- She said to me, "Please lend me your camera for one day." b.
- My father said, "Union is Strength." c.
- Mother says to me, "Never tell a lie." d.
- The teacher said, "Who is shouting?" e.
- 0 4Fill in the blanks with suitable verbs:-

(5)

- After you (leave), I went to sleep. a.
- b. I (work) on this assignment for a month.
- I asked her what places she (visit) in Europe. c.
- They (not have) much money. d.
- We (wait) here until you have finished your work. e.
- Q-5 Use the following words in sentences:-

(5)

- Astonish Frighten b.
- d. Distress e. Transform

(5)

(10)

(5)

- Q-6 Use the following sentences into Passive Voice:-
 - Naeem was painting a picture. a.
 - She cooked some meat. b.
 - c. Finish it.
 - d. He will post the letter.
 - Who is playing football? e.
- What is Verb? Write the names of its four kinds with two examples of each. O - 7
- Translate the following sentences into English Q-8

Gratified

c.

2۔ انڈے فروخت ہو چکے تھے۔ 4۔ وہ مسافروں کی تلاثی لے رہے تھے۔

Time: 60 Minutes CADET COLLEGE KALLAR KAHAR Total Marks: 60

ENTRANCE TEST FOR CLASS 8TH – 2024 ENTRY PAPER ENGLISH

Note: All questions are compulsory.

Q-1 Write a short essay (Not less than one page) on the topic given below "My Favourite Game" (15)

Q-2 Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end.

All Asian countries are developing their own industries. They do this by using coal, iron, tin and oil that are found beneath the ground. This wealth is the basis on which a country builds its economy so it can become more independent of other countries. Slowly, Asia has become richer but growing more food is still important. Japan stands out in contrast to the rest of Asia. It is a small island and has a very large population. Its people are well off. This is because it has large number of industries. In China the difference between the rich and the poor has decreased as the government has adopted a more open policy of allowing people to earn according to their needs.

(10)

(10)

Questions

- a. How can a country become more independent of other countries?
- b. What is the economic condition of the people of Japan?
- c. How has China decreased the difference between the rich and the poor?
- d. How are the Asian countries developing their own industries?
- Q-3 Change the following sentences into Indirect Form. (10)
 - a. She said to me, "Tell the truth."
 - b. The teacher said, "Don't make a noise."
 - c. She says, "I live in Lahore."
 - d. He said to me, "What is your name?"
 - e. The master said, "Earth is round."
- Q-4 Fill in the blanks with suitable verbs:- (5)
 - a. I already (take) three cups of coffee.b. She (learn) French for three hours.
 - c. They always (come) back home late.
 - d. He (not keep) me waiting.
 - e. The earth (revolve) round the sun.
- Q-5 Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions:- (5)
 - a. We should be prepared _____ the worst.
 - b. I have great regard ______ your feeling.c. He always relies ______ his own efforts.
 - d. He is unfit _____ this job.
 - e. He is proud his scholarship.
- Q-6 What is a Noun? Define its five important kinds with two examples of each
- Q 7 . Translate the following sentences into English (5)

1۔ آپ سر دی سے کانپ رہے تھے۔ 2۔ وہ کیوں پیدل چل رہاہے؟ 3۔ وہ بری طرح روتی ہے۔ 4۔ تم نے اپناوعدہ پورانہ کیا۔ 5۔ ہم اس کی پرواہ نہیں کرتے۔